5th Grade SUPPLIES 2023 - 2024

Please provide the following:

1 package of 4 or more dry erase markers (For math)

2 boxes of 12 Number 2 pencils (mechanical or regular
wooden)

5 folders (1 each for math, science, social studies, writing,
and School-to-Home Communication)

2 wire notebooks with wide ruled paper (each for ELA/S.S.)
1 composition notebook (For ELA/S.S)

1 pack of blue pens (For ELA/S.S)

3 highlighters (For ELA/S.S)

1 ream of copy paper (For Homeroom only)

2 boxes of tissues (For Homeroom only)

*(OPTIONAL: Students will be using lockers with
combination locks. You may want to purchase a

combination lock and practice opening it before the
start of the school year.)



Grade 5 Math, Mr. Saba

In preparation for 5th grade math create an account on
Khanacademy.org and work on the 4th grade math course. If you already

have an account, please choose the 4th grade math course.

In order to prepare for 5th grade math, students should practice the

following:

e Use the four operations with whole numbers to solve problems

e Understand place value from the ones place value to the millions place
value.

e Add, subtract, and multiply multi-digit numbers

e Compare and order fractions with like-denominators.

e Compare and order decimals

e Fluently know addition, subtraction and multiplication facts

Add and subtract fractions with like denominators

(For example: % +% =%, %-%. =2/4)

Any questions please email ssaba@philasd.org.



To: 5th Grade Students and Families
From: Mrs. Reed

Subject: Required Summer Reading

Greetings future GAMP students and families,

I am so excited about our upcoming school year! In preparation for
our time together, please read the following novel, Wink by Rob
Harrell. As you read, please take notes. Notes should include events
or moments that stand out to you, the introduction of characters,
what problem the character(s) face within the story, what is the
solution, and more. Be ready to share, discuss, and assess. We will
have classwork assignments based on this novel.

While we have our assignment, I encourage each of you to take this
summer to relax and recharge over this break. Let’s be ready to take
on the 2023-2024 school year fully energized! Looking forward to our
new journey on September 5, 2023. If you have any questions please
feel free to email Ideloach@philasd.org.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Reed



